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Be it remembered that a session of the County Commission of Stone County was held in the 

courthouse at Galena, on March 4, 2025. Those in attendance today were Presiding 

Commissioner Mark Maples, Southern Commissioner Hank Smythe and Northern Commissioner 

Wayne Blades. 

 

Morning session 

10:00 AM 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples and Hank Smythe opened the meeting with a pledge of 

allegiance. Following the pledge, Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples led the meeting in prayer. 

Those that were in attendance were: Stan Patterson; Captain Randall Bennett; Derek Patterson; 

Attorney Kate Trokey-Harris; Dalton Lane, ECC; Sammie Thompson, Planning and Zoning; William 

McCullah, County Council and Amanda Parton, Stone County Clerk’s Office.  

 

Approval of Commission Minutes 

The matter to approve the minutes for Stone County Commission meetings dated January 30, 2025, 

was brought to decision by a roll call vote: Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades –yes. Minutes 

ordered approved. 

 

Approval of Commission Minutes 

The matter to approve the minutes for Stone County Commission meetings dated February 13, 

2025, was brought to decision by a roll call vote: Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades –yes. Minutes 

ordered approved. 

 

Approval of Commission Minutes 

The matter to approve the minutes for Stone County Commission meetings dated February 25, 

2025, was brought to decision by a roll call vote: Smythe – yes; Maples – yes; Blades –yes. Minutes 

ordered approved. 

 

 



Sheriff Department – discuss electric control boards for jail/dispatch 

Dalton Lane, Electronic Contracting came before the Commission to discuss the electronic boards 

for the jail/data entry. After much discussion the matter to accept the bid from ECC (Electronic 

Contracting) in the amount of $169,800.30 was brought to a decision by a roll call vote: Blades – 

yes; Smythe – yes; Maples – yes.  

 

Vacate petition of Tall Tree Dr.  

Attorney Kate Trokey-Harris came before the Commission to present a petition to vacate a portion of 

Tall Tree Dr. The Commission will meet at Tall Tree Dr. on March 11, 2025. 

 

Interview Planning and Zoning Board of Adjustment board member  

The Commission received one (1) application for the Planning and Zoning Board of Adjustments. 

After reviewing the application, the matter to appoint Board of Adjustment member Rachel McMahon 

to the Planning and Zoning Board of Adjustments Board was brought to the decision by a roll call 

vote: Blades – yes; Smythe – yes; Maples – yes. Appointment carried.  

 

Recess Time: 10:37 AM 

Back in Session: 10:50 AM 

 

Public Time: 

Time was extended to anyone who wanted to speak to the commission at this time. 

 

Adjournment: The adjournment of the Stone County Commission meeting was brought to  

decision by roll call vote: Blades – yes; Smythe-yes; Maples- yes. Meeting adjourned at 11:02 AM 


